Gentet, Matthias

From: alex graham <N

Sent: 02 July 2017 13:41

To: Planning

Cc: jem.moorshead @gmail.com

Subject: Fwd: Comments on 2017/1750/P have been received by the council.

T would like to agree wholeheartedly with the remarks made by my neighbour Jeremy Mooreshead. Tt 1s
unsightly and an imposition on all the dwellings at this end of Tverson Rd. Roof terraces are a step too far. It
is literally not possible currently to open windows on a warm night because of the existing noise levels from
the Brondesage pub and the unbearable noise from the recently installed extractor fans.

We will organise ourselves and resist this application as far as we need to, up to and including legal action.

Alan Graham
8 Iverson Rd
Nwo62he

From: <planning@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Comments on 2017/1750/P have been
received by the council.

As one of the residents in the properties near the end of Tverson
rd, the gardens of which would back on to the proposed roof
terraces, I abject to this proposal. We are already badly
affected by privacy and noise issues from the rear of the
properties on Kilburn High Road. It seems my neighbours can
no longer enjoy their gardens or indeed have their windows
open on a summer's night because of recent increases in
extractor noise from bar kitchens. Now there is this proposal to
have terraces which will overlook the gardens. Surely there is
enough development in this very small area already.

Comments made by Jeremy Moorshead of 8 Iverson road,
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